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I have been an Oregon resident all my life.  I have seen my state slowly decline for 

the past 60 years but no way as near the speed that we have ever since mail in 

ballots took place.  I feel it’s by no accident that we haven’t had a republican 

conservative voice in the Governor ship since the late 80’s.  We need fare elections 

in our state again and the only way to achieve this is by getting away from mail in 

ballots.  Voting needs to be in person again so to show proof that you are a legal 

voter with proper identification.  We need transparency once again. 


